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SAVE THE DATE! 

February 6th 

Clergy Appreciation 

Luncheon 1145am-

130pm Lush Life 

February 7th 

Middle School Pizza 

Party-Central Park 

February 8th 

Special Education 

Parent Training 

Table-North Forsyth 

Middle School 8am 

February 20 

Club Meeting 

w/Iniation 

Ceremony-1145 

Golden Corral 

February 27th 

Treat the Troops  

Helping Hands Project:  We will be donating much needed items to Family 

Haven.  Attached is a list showing the various items they are needing.  Marcie Kreager 

and Jason May will be collecting the items and having them delivered to Family Haven; 

please bring the items to the meetings.  For those who cannot attend meetings but wish 

to donate, contact Marcie or Jason to make arrangements for collection. 

 

President’s Message: 

Happy January!  

I hope everyone enjoyed their holiday season. We had a very 

busy first quarter and this second quarter will be no different. 

There are some upcoming events and projects to add to your 

calendars. We have our Clergy Appreciation Luncheon coming 

February 6th. If you haven't already sent us your RSVP, please 

do so ASAP. If you still have someone in the clergy you would 

like to invite, please do and RSVP to me. We also have our 

Valentine's Day Pizza Party on February 7th. Special Thanks to 

Linda Whittle for all the planning and hard work making these 

parties crazy fun for the athletes! I want to thank Sarah Taylor 

for giving us the opportunity to share about Civitan to the 

parents of students with special needs on February 8th. Treat 

the Troops is on February 27th, volunteers are always needed. 

I would like to give a special thank you to Anita Tucker for her 

dedication and hard work; she has been an invaluable partner. 

I could not succeed as our President without her! Finally, I 

want to thank each one of you for all your contributions to this 

amazing club! You are a very special group of people and I am 

blessed to be among you.  

Best Regards, Tammy 
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 2019-2020 Board of Directors: 

President: Tammy Heffler 

Past President:  Diane Gilbert 

President-Elect:  Anita Tucker 

Secretary: Jena Yarborough 

Treasurer:  Ruth Ingram 

Chaplain: Kathie Stasko 

Jr. Civitan Team: Katherine 

Jones, Janine Dzyubanny, Jeff 

Jones 

Social Media: Kristi Woods 

Director: Ann Raines 

Director: Carol Heffler 

Director: Jason May 

*Do you have ideas or 

content you would like to 

share in this newsletter? 

Please email Rachel at 

rmcclure2004@yahoo.com 

so it can be included in the 

next newsletter! Feel free 

to share photos from 

events or recaps of our 

community outreach! 

* Sunshine Committee 

News: We are going to 

celebrate things differently! 

If you have some good 

news to share or need our 

club to send some sunshine 

your way in the form of 

prayers or positive 

thoughts please email 

Rachel!  

Upcoming Events: 

• Please remember we are now on Facebook AND Instagram!  

Follow us and encourage your friends and family to do the 

same by sharing and commenting on our posts. Find our page 

by searching “Cumming Civitan Club”! 

• Visit and share our *NEW* Website! www.cummingcivitan.com  

• 1st Quarter dues of $100** (for Oct/Nov/Dec) are due and can 

be given to Treasurer Ruth Ingram at meetings or mailed to 

Cumming Club, P.O. Box 2171, Cumming, GA  

30028.   

Sunshine Committee News:  

• Please keep Ruth Ingram in your thoughts and prayers as 

she continues chemo treatments 

• Please send prayers and well wishes to George Ingram as 

he continues to heal from surgery 

• Please send prayers to Marcie and Paul Kreager as they 

face personal challenges ahead! Help us send them peace 

and comfort! 

• Please keep Kathie Stasko in your prayers as she continues 

to heal from a broken rib and fractured leg 

Quote the of Month: 

 It’s not how much we GIVE 

but how much love we put 

into giving 
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       CLERGY APPRECIATION LUNCHEON 

 

CUMMING CIVITAN CLUB CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO ATTEND 

OUR CLERGY APPRECIATION LUNCHEON 

TO EXPRESS OUR GRATITUDE AND RECOGNIZE LOCAL CLERGY 

WHO GIVE SO FREELY OF THEIR TIME IN SERVICE TO OUR COMMUNITY. 

 

DATE: 

FEBRUARY 6, 2020, 11:45 AM- 1:30 PM 

LOCATON: 

LUSH LIFE 

101 MEADOW DRIVE, SUITE E 

CUMMING, GA  30028 

PLEASE RSVP: 

TAMMY HEFFLER 

PRESIDENT, CUMMING CIVITAN CLUB 

(860) 803-2747 

 
                                                 



 

 

            

       

Above Left: Cumming Civitan provides stockings to the gentle 

souls group during the annual christmas party  Above Right: 

gentle souls gingerbread party in full swing Below: cumming 

civitan club potluck christmas social! Fun times with friends, 

thank you lush life! 

         

  


